
 

Pembrokeshire Coast National Park  
National Park Authority Ordinary Meeting – 26th June 2013 

Report No. 27/13 
 National Park Authority 
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SUBJECT: STRATEGIC GRANT LETTER 2013/14 
 
Purpose of Report 
This Report is to ask Members to receive the strategic grant letter for the current 
year. 
 
Introduction/Background 
In conjunction with the annual National Park Grant from Welsh Government, the 
Authority also receives a Strategic Grant Letter which sets out their desired priorities 
and outcomes. 
 
With a new policy statement expected to be confirmed later this year, the grant letter 
is less specific than usual, but gives guidance as to the priority areas expected of the 
National Park Authorities.  These include 

 Be exemplars of sustainable development, thriving ecosystems, and 
recreation opportunities 

 Increased partnership working  

 Working to reduce the impact of poverty 

 Increasing access opportunities 

 Contributing to the development and implementation of ecosystems 

 Effective planning service 
 
A copy of the Strategic Grant Letter is attached. 
 
 
Financial considerations 
Within approved budget 
 
Risk considerations 
None 
 
Compliance 
None 
 
Human Rights/Equality issues 
None 
 
Biodiversity implications/Sustainability appraisal 
None 
 
Welsh Language statement 
No additional implications. 
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Recommendation 
Members RECEIVE the Strategic Grant Letter for 2013/14. 
 
Background Documents 
None 
 
 
(For further information, please contact Alan Hare) 
 
Author: Alan Hare 
 

 
 














